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RUDOLPH 2 ASSOCIATES LLC

ATTORNEYS AT L AW

July 3, 2024

VIA EMAIL/{;’WO]’I{S&HOWnoi’mlmbeach.com
Paul Brazil

Director of Public Works

Town of Palm Beach

RE: Park on Ibis Isle
Dear Mr. Brazil,

My name is Howard Rudolph and I currently live at 2227 Ibis Isle Rd. East. T have lived at
this residence since 2018. Prior to living at this residence, I lived at 2253 Ibis Isle Rd. East since
1994. Thus, I along with my Wife and F amily have been residenis of Ibis Isle for approximately
30 years. The park that is immediately across the street from my durrent residence (Ibis Isle Park)
is the subject of this letter. As a result of various wildlife in the community, specifically raccoons,
foxes and coyotes, 1 believe it to be in the best interest of the community to have a fence
surrounding the park in order to create a safe harbor for the residfents. I would imagine the fence
would be approximately the height of the existing border shrubbeg'y and green in color. Please let
me know what it is that I need to do so that the Town of Palm Beach would take this reasonable

action for the benefit of the community of Ibis Isle and the overall benefit of Palm Beach.

Very truly yours,
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Howard Rudolph, Esq.

xc: Mayor Danielle Moore

CERTIFIED BY THE FLORIDA AR IN MARITAL AND FAMILY LAW

315 FIFTH STREET, WEST PALM BEACH, FLORI}DA 33401
PHONE 561-655-1901 Fax 561-655-3870
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East Side Looking West
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| West Side Looking East
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